Allen, Amber

From: Bill W

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 4:34.
HistRevComm@BWNA.groups.io

Subject: 2021-134003 PR HR 21-136955 1908 W. 33rd Street

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Commissioners: The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association has been in contact with the owner of 1908 W 33", and reviewed and
discussed the conceptual drawings they sent to us . We do not feel that the
conceptual drawings (they are stamped “NOT FOR REGULATORY APPROVAL, PERMITTING OR
CONSTRUCTION" ) are sufficient to make a decision and respectfully request a
POSTPONEMENT of this hearing until next month, giving the owner/architect time to
finalize their building plans and giving us time to review them. We would like to point
out that this property is a Contributing Property to the Old West Austin Historic District,
built in 1949 and has outstanding stonework on the front.

Thank you for your consideration.
Bill Woods

Historic Review Committee
Bryker Woods NA

- Bill W

Living on Earth is expensive but it does include a free trip around the Sun.
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